-

FAM"—Y ' Learn ™
NEWSLETTER to Live

Federation

STH JANUARY 2025 .

The month of December once again brought a little cheer to
Bidwell Brook School.

The Christmas Bazaar raised nearly £2,000 which was
amazing. Our Lower School Christmas Performance was
wonderful to watch and our pupils did so well. And our two
. Upper School Christmas Performances brought a tear to the
eye!

Thank you to all the staff who worked hard to
give the students the opportunity to perform -
we hope you enjoyed all our performances this
year.

Sixth Form families were entertained by carols
and a Christmas craft session with the
students. And on the last day of the Autumn
Term, we were VERY LUCKY to have Father
Christmas visiting our amazing Grotto!

Thanks to the generosity of families and
supporters of Bidwell Brook, the PTFA were
once again able to fund Christmas presents for
all the students.

As we look forward to the start of a new term
tomorrow, | would like to take this opportunity
to wish you a peaceful New Year. Please note
the dates below for some of the upcoming
events this term. We look forward to seeing the
students again on Monday morning.

Nikki Burroughs - Executive Head

JANUARY 2025
Monday 6th January 2025 - Pupils return to school

w/c 20th January 2025 - Parents’ Evenings
Thursday 23rd January 2025 - BB PTFA AGM and Committee Meeting, 9.30 am

FEBRUARY 2025
w/c 17th February 2025 - Half Term Holiday




